
Welcome back to the summer term!  I hope that you have all had a lovey Easter break and 

managed to have some quality family time.  We have a busy half term ahead of us so please 

make sure you keep an eye on upcoming events.  

All Stars Cricket  Class 1 and Class 2 will be having a cricket session tomorrow morning with 

Mark Jobling from Yorkshire CC.  Please can the children wear their PE kits for the day?  Thank 

you.   

Class 3 Malham Trip  Our re-scheduled trip to Malham is next Thursday (5th May).  The 

forecast looks set to remain dry but please make sure the children bring appropriate clothing 

as we will be outside for the whole day. 

Year 6 SATs  Our Year 6 children will be 

completing their end of primary school 

assessments in the week beginning 9th 

May.  These are tests that all children in 

Year 6 take nationally.  

Class 3 Swimming  Please can you make 

sure that any swimming payment contributions for last term 

and this term are made as soon as possible?  Thank you. 

Ukraine Fundraising  You may recall that some of our 

amazing children took it upon themselves to run from 

Dacre to Darley to raise money for 

Ukraine.  They have now raised over 

a £1000!  What an amazing effort!  

Well done to Wilf who has taken it 

upon himself to learn to play the 

violin!  We are looking forward to 

some concerts from him in the near 

future!  

And finally…a massive well done to Daisy who, when on 
holiday over the Easter break, jumped into the swimming pool 
to save a four year old child who had fallen in!  Well done Daisy 
- we are SO proud of you!  
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25 Apr - Back to 
school 

2 May - Bank 
Holiday Monday 

3 May - Theatre 
Club begins 

5 May - Class 3 trip 
to Malham 

9 May - Child 
Mental Health Week 

9 May - Year 6 SATs 
week 

17 May - Class 2 
Brimham Rocks 
Theatre trip 

18 May - 
Bags2School 

27 May - Break up 
for half term 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘A Toy’s 

Story’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: ‘A 

Toy’s Story’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term is: 
‘Environment - Extreme 

Earth’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Stone and Iron Age’ 

Monday 9th May - Spelling, Punctuation 
and Grammar Paper 1 and 2 
Tuesday 10th May - English Reading 
Wednesday 11th May - Maths Paper 1 
(arithmetic) Maths Paper 2 (reasoning) 


